NDM NATHAN D. MAIER

CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC.

Two Park Lane Place

8080 Park Lane, Suite 600

January 29, 2018 Dallas, TX 75231
(P) 214.739.4741

(F) 214.739.5961

. TBPE Reg. No. F-356

Corey Nesbit, PE TBPLS Reg. No. 100189-00

) . .nd .
City of Mesquite WWVVJ;E /ESeB/c:éE
P.O. Box 850137

Mesquite, TX 75185-0137

RE: Horn High School
Partial Abandonment — Water Easement
NDM Job No. 17-40-025

Dear Mr. Nesbit:

On behalf of the Mesquite Independent School District, please accept this as a formal request to
abandon a portion of an existing water easement on the above referenced site. The portion to be
abandoned will be under a proposed school building addition or otherwise no longer needed. A
replacement easement system will be dedicated by a replat of Dr. John D. Horn High School
Addition. And, the related water system will be rerouted in the replacement easement system

with the construction of the new school addition.

Included is a set of survey exhibits showing the easement area to be abandoned. Also included is
a copy of the plat that dedicated the original easement.

Please bill the School District for the $500.00 fee associated with this request.
Thank you,

NATHAN D. MAIER

CONSULTI /EjdGINEERS, INC.

Mike Daniel, P.E., R.P.L.S
Project Manager

Cc. Mr. Don Pool



